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ROBERT D. SPARKS
Robert Sparks Attorneys, PLLC

In the high-stakes world of litigation, Robert Sparks has 
built a reputation for winning. As the lead trial attorney 
at Robert Sparks Attorneys, PLLC, he takes on insurance 
and corporate giants in cases involving wrongful death, 
catastrophic injuries, trucking accidents, and complex 
commercial disputes. Unafraid to tackle the toughest 
cases, Robert has established himself as one of Florida’s 
premier trial attorneys.

Recognized among the top 1% of attorneys nationwide, 
Robert has been named to Florida Super Lawyers for the 
past decade and is a distinguished member of the Million 
Dollar and Multi-Million Dollar Advocates Forum. 
He is also listed among America’s Top 100 High Stakes 
Litigators and the National Trial Lawyers Top 100.

Since securing a landmark $30 million jury verdict in 
2017, Robert Sparks Attorneys has continued to achieve 
million- and multimillion-dollar victories in both state 
and federal courts. His record includes Tampa’s largest 
pedestrian accident verdict and multiple appearances on 
the National Journal’s Top Verdicts and Settlements list.

Beyond personal injury, Robert leads a team of family law 
attorneys handling complex divorce and high-net-worth 
litigation. His clientele includes professional athletes, 
business leaders, and high-profile figures who trust his 
discretion and unwavering dedication.

A Tampa native and former student-athlete, Robert is 
deeply involved in his community. His firm actively 
supports Hillsborough County high school sports, civic 
initiatives, and charitable organizations. When not in the 
courtroom, you’ll find him on the waters of Tampa Bay, 
embodying his firm’s “Get Serious” brand in every aspect 
of life.


